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MEDIA ADVISORY 

August 31, 2018 
 

DISTRICT ATTORNEY’S OFFICE TO RECEIVE 
RECOGNITION AS OUTSTANDING LAW 

ENFORCEMENT AGENCY FROM 
U.S. ATTORNEY’S OFFICE 

 
WHAT: Recognition of the Fresno County District Attorney’s Office with the 2018 

Outstanding Law Enforcement Agency Award from the U.S. Attorney’s Office 
for the Eastern District of California 

 
WHERE: Fresno County Board of Supervisors’ Chambers 
 Hall of Records, 2281 Tulare Street, Third Floor, Room 301 
 
WHEN: Tuesday, September 4, 2018, at 10:30 a.m. 
 
WHY:  U.S. Attorney McGregor W. Scott of the Eastern District of California will be 

recognizing the Fresno County District Attorney’s Office for its outstanding 
professionalism and dedication to public service.  The award, presented 
annually, recognizes the outstanding collaboration between federal, state, and 
local law enforcement in addressing public safety issues in this region. 

 
The Media may email FCDAMedia@co.fresno.ca.us or contact Administrative Assistant Geri Benavides 
at (559) 600-4441 with questions. 
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COUNTY OF FRESNO
Lisa A. Smittcamp

District Attorney


